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I’m writing in on the support of measure sb 769. As an avid outdoorsman I have seen 

the devastating effects that mountain lions have had on wildlife in rural counties. The 

mountain lion quotas in the state for many years has never been met. Theses cats 

are getting larger and better at killing there pray and the impact is devastating. We 

need more tools in the toolbox to help mitigate the impact there large carnivores are 

having on wildlife.  

Thank you for your time 

Jason Allen 


